

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

June 8, 2015

Mr. Ryan Brown

Dear Mr. Brown:

This letter is in response to the complaint you made on March 25, 2015, regarding the actions of a Colorado Springs Police Department employee Dave Nelson with whom you came in contact on March 25, 2015.

A complete and thorough investigation was conducted, which included interviews with you, the accused employee(s), and identified witnesses. The investigation disclosed that the act complained of did occur, but was justified, legal and proper.

If you have any questions regarding this investigation, please contact Lt. Cari Graves of the Stetson Hills Division Phone Number 444-3153.

Sincerely,

Commander Fletcher Howard

Fletcher Howard

Stetson Hills Division